¢ O) @t raguddaqu

TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE

PR 2008 78 [ ¢ 970

March 5th, 2018
Shri Hishey Lachungpa,
Sikkim Democratic Front
AB-15, Pandara Road
New Delhi - 110003

Hon. Hishey Lachungpa ji,

It gives me immense pleasure to congratulate you on behalf of Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile for
reelected as the members of Rajya Sabha from Sikkim Democratic Front. I must say, this is a
splendid recognition or acknowledgement from state government for your constant efforts in
- fulfilling the aspiration of your people.

Taking this opportunity, I would also like to express my sincere gratitude for your invaluable help
and supports for the Tibetan cause, especially for assistance rendered to the Tibetan refugee
residing in Sikkim. It is my deepest conviction that you will continue to provide steadfast
development for the people of Sikkim.

We are very grateful to you for sparing your time out of busy schedule to meet with the Tibetan
Parliamentary delegation last time and we look forward to meet you in coming future as well.

[ will be positively looking forward for your continued supports and I wish you success in your
endeavors now and for the future.

With warm regards,

Khenpo Sonam Tenphel
Speaker
Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile
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Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala-176215, Distt. Kangra (H.P) India
Tel: (+91)01892-222481 Fax: (+91)01892-224593 Email: tibetanparliament@tibet.net




